
OFFICIAL 

SOUTH AUSTRALIAN AMBULANCE SERVICE SUPERANNUATION SCHEME 

Notice of Election 

Nominations for Consultative Committee 

Clause 7 of the Trust Deed of the South Australian Ambulance Service Superannuation 
Scheme provides that the scheme shall have a consultative committee the functions of 
which are the following: 

a) act as a consultative body in relation to superannuation issues that have a 
significant impact on employees of the Principal Employer 

b) such other things as the Trustee, the Principal Employer and the Consultative 
Committee may agree from time to time. 

The Consultative Committee consists of five members, being: 

• two Employer Representatives 

• two Member Representatives 

• the Minister’s Representative. 

The term for the elected Member Representatives expire on 30 June 2022.  Members 
are appointed for a three-year term. 
 
Only members of the South Australian Ambulance Service Superannuation Scheme are 
eligible to nominate. 
 
To nominate as a candidate for election as a Member Representative on the Consultative 
Committee, please submit your nomination using the attached Nomination Form to the 
Returning Officer, South Australian Ambulance Service Superannuation Scheme, by email 
to Kathy.odonnell@sa.gov.au.  Nominations must be supported and countersigned by 
five current members of the defined benefit scheme. 

Nominations close at 5pm on 10 June 2022. 

 
Kathy O’Donnell 
Returning Officer 
South Australian Superannuation Board 
as Trustee of the 
South Australian Ambulance Service 
Superannuation Scheme 
 
 


